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23rd January 2022 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
We have been notified by a number of staff at each of our secondary schools; The Roundhill Academy and 
Wreake Valley Academy, that they have tested positive on their Lateral Flow Tests, in addition we also 
have staff who are still isolating from previous tests.  Therefore, it will be necessary for Year 10 students at 
both schools to work remotely tomorrow (Monday 24th January). Work will be set by subject teachers and 
uploaded to Arbor or Microsoft Teams. 
 
Year 10 will only be out for tomorrow and back in school on Tuesday 25th January however, it may be 
necessary to have a different year group out on specific days this week.  We will minimise the time any 
year group works remotely as much as we possibly can. We will confirm arrangements for the following 
day by 4pm on each day this week. 
 
We apologise for the inconvenience this causes. 
 
Thank you as ever for your continuing support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Tim Marston 
Headteacher 
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